
MEMORANDUM 

TO: James Collins, Senate Chair 

FROM: James R. Stellar, Interim President 

DATE: October 04, 2016 

SUBJECT: Senate Bill Approval 

I am pleased to approve the following Senate Bill, which was recommended following 
approval by the University Senate at its meeting of September 26, 2016: 

Senate Bill 161701: A PROPOSAL TO ESTABLISH A GRADUATE CERTIFICATE 
PROGRAM IN INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION MANAGEMENT 


